Wayne Garnsey

From: Ashleigh Stewart <Ashleigh.Stewart@warrumbungle.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 18 July 2018 4:00 PM

To: Wayne Garnsey

Cc: Dale Oliver

Subject: Wambelong Planning Proposal

Hi Wayne,

I am now in the final stages of finalising the Wambelong Planning Proposal (PP_2017_WARRU_001_00). Although this is
very close to being complete | am not sure if we will have it finalised by the 1 August 2018 due to the issues we are
having with generating the final maps as Council will have no GIS officer as of 19 July 2018. As discussed, | am therefore
requesting whether this could be extended for 3 months to allow completion?

Thank you for your assistance.

Kind Regards,

Ashleigh Stewart | Town Planner

Warrumbungle Shire Council

P O Box 191, Coonabarabran NSW 2357

P 02 6849 2000 | F02 6842 1337
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